
 

   

 

                               22.11.2024  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Clients and Partners, 
     
I am delighted to inform you that this week we successfully passed the monitoring audit 
conducted by Bureau Veritas for the month of November. Based on the results of this audit: 
 

• At the time and place of the audit, the production situation at Centravis Production 

Ukraine PJSC was stable. Production and shipment of products to our customers are 

proceeding as normal. 

• The audit did not reveal any factors that could significantly affect the operation of our 

enterprise. 

 
Thank you for your partnership and trust in Centravis. We look forward to continuing our 
journey together, striving for excellence and innovation. 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com  
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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